
Chair Fowler Arthur, Vice Chair Odioso, Ranking Member Robinson, and members of the House 
Education Committee, thank you for accepting my written testimony. My name is Kelly Goshe, and I 
am a public school parent. I am urging you to follow-through on the promises this legislature made 
with the passage of the bi-partisan Fair School Funding Plan and to fully fund the final phase-in of 
the plan. Ohio's economic development and the strength of our communties depends on the 
education of our children. More than 90% of Ohio school children attend public schools and each 
of them deserves a quality education. By fully funding the final phase-in of the bi-partisan Fair 
School Funding Plan the legislature will continue to ensure that our schools educate the city, 
community, and business leaders our state will need in the future. An investment in our schools is 
an investment in our communities and the continued success of our state. Please fully fund the 
phase-in. 


